Dear Families,

In the coming weeks our class will participate in the Global Kind Project, an event that invites
students and teachers to reflect on kindness, empathy and social action. We will also have the
opportunity to connect with other classrooms around the world to celebrate our learning and to
share our ideas!

The Global Kind Project learning goals include:

e To become more empathetic in the classroom and more aware of the world around us

e To be inspired to take social action to develop and implement projects to serve the
needs of others

e With teacher supervision and support, to use social media and digital tools for learning
and to collaborate with other classrooms and school communities. Note: for young
children, these tools will be used by the teacher (like Skype to connect with other
classrooms).

e To engage with reading, writing, and digital literacy standards

I invite you to learn more at GlobalKindProject.com.

The Global Kind Project was created by The Educator Collaborative, an organization that
supports teachers in learning and growing together. If you have any questions about how our
class will participate, please let me know. Feel free to ask your child about how they plan to
make a positive impact on society.

We look forward to making a difference!



